
From: Angus Llewellyn < > 

Sent: Mon, 1 Feb 2021 15:55:00+1100 (AEDT) 

To: Antony Steele < >; Isaac Madden 
< > 

FRD.001.00002645 

Cc: Samuel Moncur < >; Bree Valvo < >; 
Myles Farley < u>; Tasha Smithies 
< >; Laura Binnie < >; Peter Meakin 
< > 

Subject: Story straight to AVID 

Hi Antony and Isaac 
We've got a highly confidential and sensitive story that we're filming tomorrow. I've discussed this already with Sam 
who kindly ignored the fact I called him on his day off and ignored that he was on his day off. 

This story won't be ingested into the Ardome system as it's highrisk. If the story was leaked early there are potential duty 
of care issues - so this isn't just me being paranoid - this is about duty of care. I've included Myles and Tasha our lawyers 
in this email. 

Sam suggested we could ingest this directly into the AVID which would be terrific. Bree has organised that the tapes will 
come from Sydney via Dropbox tomorrow afternoon. 

If there are any problems with this arrangement please call me on  and I'll endeavour to fix them. Bree and I 
will make this unusual arrangement work as smoothly as possible. The story won't be airing until at least Feb 14 - but we 
will want it to go into edit sooner rather than later within reason. 

Best 

Angus 




